
TEXAS RETIRED MILITARY GOLF CLASSIC 

Bill McCollough Memorial Tournament 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
The tournament scheduled for 22-25 AUG 2022 has been CANCELLED due to Lack of Interest and not 

enough entries to make it a worthwhile tournament. We are very disappointed in the lack of response to the  

45-year-old tournament which in its heyday drew more than 240 players and was played over three courses. 

This could be the end of the tournament. 

 

John L. Kimbrough MD 

Tom Hafer 

Clint Willesen 

 

Tournament Committee 

 

 


